
Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, April 18, 2008 12:59 PM

To: 'Dave Dement'

Subject: RE: Everidge Service Company, Fuel Leak Case RO0000235
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Dave, 
  
Thanks for the information. 
  
Best regards, 
  
  
  
Paresh C. Khatri 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 

Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 

Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 

  
  
 

From: Dave Dement [mailto:ddement@accenv.com]  

Sent: Friday, April 18, 2008 12:01 PM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

Cc: 'Ken Blume' 
Subject: Everidge Service Company, Fuel Leak Case RO0000235 

 
Paresh, 
  
I was here at ACC in 1995 but never worked on the Willie Everidge site.  All work 
was done by Misty Kaltreider.  As I recall from 1995, Willie and his wife were going 
through a divorce and it was unclear which of them was taking the asset of the site 
at 1211 7th Street. The last I heard Willie Everidge was going to declare bankruptcy 
and we looked into doing more investigation work directly for the UST Cleanup  
Fund, but nothing came out of it. 
  
As far as I know, ACC has had no further communications with Willie Everidge after 
early 1996.  You may want to talk with Misty over at Solano County Health but that is 
what I remember. 
  
Dave 
  
  



  
David DeMent, PG, REA II 
ACC Environmental Consultants, Inc. 
7977 Capwell Drive,  Suit 100 
Oakland, California  94621 
510.638.8400  x109 
510.638.8404  fax 
510.773.7304  direct 
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